
 
 
 

 

100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor, Suite A5, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2  
416-392-7903 · councillor_moise@toronto.ca · www.chrismoise.ca  

November 1, 2024  

Board of Health  
City Hall, Committee Room 1  
100 Queen Street West Toronto  
ON M5H 2N2 
 
Reason for Confidential Information:  

This report deals with personal matters about an identifiable person and is about labour 
relations or employee negotiations.  

Re: Appointment of Medical Officer of Health  

Dear Board Members,  

Over the past several months, the Medical Officer of Health Hiring Committee has been 
working alongside Phelps Group to find Toronto’s next Medical Officer of Health in 
preparation for Dr. Eileen de Villa’s departure at the end of this year. After an exten sive 
search and interview process, we are bringing forward a recommendation to appoint the 
new Medical Officer of Health.  

A report on the appointment of the recommended Medical Officer of Health will be 
submitted for consideration to the November 18th meeting of the Board of Health.  

 

  

Chris Moise  
City Councillor  
Ward 13 - Toronto Centre  
 

  

 
 


